
 
 

 

 

The DACT Board is looking for three (!) new Members of the Board. DACT is a fast-

growing Association with more than 760 members. Our motto is ‘for and by treasurers’.  

DACT Board Member vacancy 
 

The Board has a strategic and policy-making role. Board members normally take office 

for three years and are electable once. The Board meets about 5 times a year. Meetings 

take place face-to-face or by conference call.  The Board is appointed at the Annual 

General Meeting.  

 

DACT has an Advisory Council which plays a sounding-board role, with a joint meeting 

being held at least twice a year. As a Board member, you are involved in day-to-day 

activities as well as being an active member of a committee and/or working groups.  

 

DACT is an inclusive organisation, providing room for everyone to collaborate in building 

a strong Association. Talent as the basis, diversity as a strength. Alongside your qualities, 

talent and motivation, you bring with you your age, orientation or background.  

You are very welcome; we also ask that you: 

 

● are a member of the Association;  

● are able to think strategically and see the bigger picture;  

● enjoy contributing ideas on the development, activities, and DACT’s role and want 

to play an active role in them;  

● are employed in a treasury function (but not by a supplier focused on the 

treasury sector);  

● have a minimum of 3 years’ experience in Corporate Finance, Treasury 

Operations or Financial Risk Management (see also the Role of the Treasurer);  

● are interested in keeping abreast of all developments in the treasury field and 

have an affinity with general Association topics;   

● are able to dedicate time to participate in the most important of the Association’s 

activities such as the Annual General Meeting, the Treasury Fair, DACT Academy, 

the Summer Conference and the Advisory Board meetings.   

 

Would you like more information or are you available for this function? Send an e-mail 

to management@dact.nl or call Milena Babovic on 06-49806179. You can also speak to 

one of the DACT Board members during one of upcoming DACT events.      

 

See also https://www.dact.nl/over-dact/bestuur/  
  

You can send your motivation letter and CV until Friday 24 November. 
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